
 We have been caring for and rehabili-

tating wildlife with FAWNA for over 30 years 

and can release Eastern Grey Kangaroos, Red-

necked wallabies and Swamp wallabies from 

our 100 acre property at Collombatti near 

Kempsey. 

 To continue doing this and to support the 

animals’ individual needs we were delighted to 

be awarded a NWC grant to repair, upgrade 

and enlarge our smaller and larger release 

pens. 

 More space for grazing has improved the 

animals’ development and preparation for re-

lease.  The support from the NSW Wildlife 

Council enables us to continue our work with  

caring for our beautiful wildlife. 

Thank you NWC. 

Lyn and Malcolm Davies 
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